
Banco de la República Announces Changes in Information Transmission and
External Regulatory Circular DCIN-83
During the first semester of 2021, as part of modernization and digital transformation undertaken by the Foreign Exchange
Affairs and Settlements Department, there will be changes in the procedures to record international investments. So, there might
be some adjustments to the procedures outlined in External Regulatory Circular DCIN-83.

To stay informed on this matter and the latest news and events, you are invited to subscribe the “Foreign Exchange Regime”
mailing list through our website: https://www.banrep.gov.co/es/listas-correo.
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